
Purpose 
The following protocol was updated in conjunction with the update by the CDC to the quarantine guidelines. 

Compliance with this protocol is mandatory for all employees, students, and visitors regardless of whether they 
have been vaccinated or tested positive for COVID-19 previously. Faculty, staff and students in non-
compliance with protocols will be subject to disciplinary action through the Human Resources office and 
Student Affairs office, respectively. 

The current protocols replace all previous campus protocols. 

This protocol is considered part of the Faculty, Staff, and Student Handbooks and posted on the Wilmington 
College website COVID-19 page. 

All faculty and staff are expected to be physically on campus to complete the expectations of their roles and 
responsibilities, even if classes are being taught on-line or meetings held virtually. 

We will continue to monitor the medical guidance and governmental changes regularly and make any necessary 
adjustments as needed. 
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